
 

 

 
 

 
March 15, 2016 
 
Chad Stacy 
Dunn School 
2555 West Highway 154 
Los Olivos, California 93441 
 
cstacy@dunnschool.org 
 
 

Via Electronic Mail 

Dear Mr. Stacy: 
 
 
HEARING NOTICE AND AVAILABILITY OF PROPOSED WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER NO. R3- 2016-0007, DUNN SCHOOL, LOS OLIVOS, SANTA 
BARBRA COUNTY 
 
 
This letter is to notify you that proposed Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R3-2016-
0007 (Order) is available for your review. The Order includes a Monitoring and Reporting 
Program (MRP).  You may download the Order, staff report, and associated attachments from 
our website at the following http address:  
 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/board_decisions/tentative_orders 
 
Staff will present the Order, MRP, staff report, and associated attachments to the Central Coast 
Water Board for adoption at its meeting scheduled on July 28-29, 2016. The proposed Order 
provides waste discharge requirements (WDRs) for the discharge of waste from Dunn School. 
 
The July 28-29, 2016 Water Board meeting is scheduled to begin at 8:30 AM at the following 
location: (Note that the Central Coast Water Board may consider this item at any time during the 
meeting.) 
 

California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Central Coast Region 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 
San Luis Obispo, California 93401 

 
Comments on the proposed Order must be submitted in writing to the address above no later 
than April 15, 2016.  The Central Coast Water Board will not accept late comments or other 
written submissions on the proposed Order unless the Water Board Chair rules that exclusion 
would create a severe hardship and that the late submission will not prejudice any party or the 
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Central Coast Water Board.  Any person asking to submit late materials must explain why the 
materials were not submitted earlier.  The Water Board Chair will rule on any late submissions 
at or before the hearing.  Late submissions that consist of evidence (as opposed to policy 
statements or comments) are generally prejudicial unless all designated parties and Central 
Coast Water Board staff have time to consider the evidence before the meeting.  If Central 
Coast Water Board staff proposes substantive changes to the revised Order before the Central 
Coast Water Board meeting, parties and interested persons will have an opportunity to submit 
written comments on the proposed changes.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Howard Kolb at (805) 549-3689 or 
howard.kolb@waterboards.ca.gov, or Chris Adair at (805) 549-3761.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
for 
Lisa Horowitz McCann 
Interim Executive Officer 
 
 
cc:  
Steve Freire, sfreire@dunnschool.org 
Denise Allec, deniseallec@gmail.com 
Steven Braband, sbraband@biosolutions.org 
Scott Smith, Scott.Smith@stantec.com 
 
 
HEK 
126-01 
CIWQS Place ID 220836 
R:\RB3\Shared\WDR\WDR Facilities\Santa Barbara Co\Dunn School\Dunn Docs R3-2016-0007\Cover Letter R3-2016-0007 2-12-
16.docx 
 

mailto:howard.kolb@waterboards.ca.gov
mailto:sfreire@dunnschool.org
mailto:sbraband@biosolutions.org
mailto:Scott.Smith@stantec.com

		2016-03-15T12:13:53-0700
	Chris Adair




